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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
  

Greetings once again in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ! We 

trust you are doing well and are experiencing God’s goodness in your lives. 

We want to sincerely thank each of you for your prayers and economic  

support. We are grateful for your demonstrations of love and your sacrifice.  
 

 

Gabby is a young girl that has attended church since birth. Her father died 

when she was four years old. In spite of the fact that her family has not    

attended church in years, she has remained faithful and made good           

decisions. She is always eager and ready to help out. We have prayed much 

that her family would come back to the Lord. Two weeks ago her mom, 

older brother and sister came to church. We are praying that above all, they 

would seek the Lord with all their heart. 
 

 

Margarito is a neighbor, and also the father of several of the children that 

faithfully attend Sunday school. His wife has also faithfully attended for the 

past three years. Margarito loves to participate in youth activities and     

couples events, but never has attended a service. About two weeks ago, he 

began to experience pain in his chest. Last Monday, while at work, he     

suffered a heart attack and was rushed to the hospital. Fortunately, he       

arrived in time. He underwent an operation to unblock his arteries. He is 

home now resting. Last night I went to visit him and he told me that the 

other patients in his ward all died. He said, “It’s about time I start thinking 

about eternity.” He has yet to make a decision for Christ, but he is seeking. 

We are praying for his salvation. 
 

 

I want to thank you once again for your faithful prayers and support. May 

the Lord richly bless each of you! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Napoleon & Esther Flores  

February & March, 2025  

“To open their eyes, and to turn them from darkness to light, and 

from the power of Satan unto God, that they  

may receive forgiveness of sins…” 

             Acts 26:18 

Esther and Gabby 

We are very grateful for the provision of a 

pick-up. It has come in handy for youth 

activities and picking up the kiddos for 

Sunday school.  

Margarito with his 

wife, Claudia 


